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Leisure Landscapes Awarded Environmental Grant 
 
 Leisure Landscapes was selected as a recipient of the 
2008 Mobile Source Emissions Grants by the North Carolina 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
(NCDENR). The Division of Air Quality awarded the grant 
for Leisure Landscape’s submission to use propane as an 
alternate fuel for its lawn mowing equipment. The announce-
ment came today from William G. Ross, Jr. whose depart-
ment administered the grant selection process. Anne Galamb 
will be managing the contract administration.  The contracts 
is for one year term and takes effect July, 2008. 
  
 “We are excited about your proposed project to con-
vert lawn. equipment to propane” says Mr. Ross and “look 
forward to working with you on this worthwhile endeavor.”  
 
 The project encompasses five phases: Identification of  sources, planning and design, construction & con-
version, documentation and evaluation.  EnvirGard has been identified and selected as the supplier of the propane 
Vapor Fuel System.  They will be converting the existing mower fleet and providing training to the Leisure Land-
scapes crews. The NCDENR grant will go toward the equipment purchase. 
 
 Propane was selected because it is the cleanest of fuels.  It reduces emissions up to 90% and boosts fuel 
economy by 10%. Because it is so clean, it is projected to cut engine maintenance time in half. 
 
 Says Anne Galamb of the Air Quality Division,   “Congratulations on being awarded one of the 2008 
Mobile Source Emissions Reduction Grants. We applaud your efforts toward making North Carolina’s air 
cleaner.” 
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One gas lawnmower pollutes as much as 40 cars.    EnviroGard’s propane 
fuel system will power Leisure mowers and cut emissions up to 90% 


